

Prince of Wales Primary School

Latest News: 9th December 2011

Scrooge

Year 6 went to Oasis Academy Secondary School to watch Mrs Scrooge, an adaption of the famous Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. The pantomime involved the children throughout, and included singing, dancing and was enjoyed by all.

Dance with Charlotte

The children who have been dancing with Charlotte performed this term's work to parents on Wednesday. They have been practising each week during their lunch times. They put on a fantastic final performance. We are now looking forward to the Spring Term, and another dance.

Maths Makes Sense

Mike Amos from 'Maths Makes Sense' visited on Wednesday. 'Maths Makes Sense' is our new system of teaching maths in Foundation 2 to Year 4. A very successful meeting for parents was held where parents could ask questions and watch a demonstration. Thank you to all the parents who attended; we hope you found it worthwhile.

Christmas Nativity

Last week, KS1 performed the Christmas Nativity to the rest of the school, and to parents. The children in Year 2 told the story of the first Christmas. Both Year 1 and Year 2 sang the songs, and used Makaton signs throughout. The Year 2 children looked wonderful in their costumes, and the Year 1 children looked super in the crowns they had decorated themselves.





Year 4 visit to the British Museum

On Tuesday 6th December, Year 4 visited the British Museum to see the Ancient Egyptian galleries. We saw the famous mummy called 'Ginger' and we sketched the canopic jars. Helen Ingin, Class 4F said 'I liked looking at the necklaces and visiting the shop.' The staff would like to thank all the parents who helped make the trip so successful.